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Communication dated 27 October 2022
received from the Permanent Mission of the
Russian Federation to the Agency

1. The Secretariat has received a Note Verbale dated 27 October 2022 from the Permanent Mission
of the Russian Federation to the Agency.

2. As requested, the Note Verbale is herewith circulated for the information of all Member States.
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The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation to the International
Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the
International Atomic Energy Agency and has the honour to inform on the following.

According to available information, for the means of organizing a provocative
act with a usage of a so-called “dirty bomb”, the specialists of the Ukrainian State
Enterprise “Southern Machine-Building Plant named aftéer A.M.Makarov” (city of
Dnepr) have manufactured a mock-up of the tactical missile system “Iskander”
rocket based on a tactical missile system “Tochka-U” rocket. The Ukrainian side is
going to use the cassette-type warhead of the mentioned mock-up that would be
filled with radioactive material instead of submunitions. During the implementation
of the said provocative act, the Ukrainian side plans to initiate an interception of an
allegedly Russian missile “Iskander” by means of air-defense of the armed forces of
Ukraine in the air above the Exclusion zone around the Chernobyl NPP. During the
consequent information campaign aimed to influence the world community,
Ukrainian and Western media will demonstrate fragments of the said mock-up and
elements on electronics of the tactical missile system “Iskander”.

The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation requests the Secretariat to

circulate this information among all IAEA Member States as soon as possible.

THE SECRETARIAT OF THE
INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY
Vienna



The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the IAEA Secretariat the assurances of its highest

consideration.
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